
Lexia is proud to partner with families and the 
Virginia Department of Education to help fulfill the 
state’s ALL In Tutoring priority! We are excited to 
announce that we are now offering information 
sessions specifically designed for Virginia families. In 
these sessions, you can expect to learn how Lexia will 
accelerate your child’s literacy growth and how you 
can be ALL in with at-home strategies to support 
your learner!

Register for an upcoming session by creating an 
account. For step-by-step instructions on how to 
create an account, visit the Registration Instruction 
webpage. 

Upcoming Core5 Sessions are designed for families of 
Elementary students: 

•	 Tuesday, May 7 
4:00 PM - 4:45 PM (EST)

•	 Tuesday, May 14 
5:00 PM - 5:45 PM (EST)

•	 Tuesday, May 21 
4:00 PM - 4:45 PM (EST)

•	 Tuesday, May 28 
5:00 PM - 5:45 PM (EST)

Upcoming PowerUp Sessions are designed for 
families of Secondary students:

•	 Monday, May 1 
4:00 - 4:45 PM (EST)

•	 Monday, May 8  
5:00 - 5:45 PM (EST)

•	 Monday, May 15 
4:00 - 4:45 PM (EST)

•	 Monday, May 22 
5:00  - 5:45 PM (EST)

For more information view additional Lexia Family 
Resources and visit Lexia’s All In Tutoring page.

https://register.lexia.com/vafamiliesallintutoring/5231226
https://register.lexia.com/vafamiliesallintutoring/5231226
https://register.lexia.com/RegistrationInstructions
https://help.lexialearning.com/s/families
https://help.lexialearning.com/s/families
https://www.lexialearning.com/lexia-by-state/virginia-all-in-tutoring?cache=0

